

May 27, 2021

Town of Tecumseh 917 Lesperance Rd. Tecumseh, ON N8N 1W9



Attn: Laura Moy, Director of Corporate Services, Clerk

Dear Ms. Moy:

RE: Support for Two Police Services Boards System and Submission to the Solicitor General

At its meeting held on May 25, 2021 the Council of the Municipality of Lakeshore passed the following resolution:

## 178-05-2021

Support the creation of two police services boards for the Essex OPP Detachment with 1 board comprised of the Town of Tecumseh and Municipality of Lakeshore and a 2nd board comprised of the Town of Kingsville, Municipality of Leamington and the Township of Pelee Island;

Support the inclusion of the Town of Essex in the Board of its choice; and,

Direct the Clerk to send this resolution to the Clerk of the Town of Tecumseh to include in its submission to the Solicitor General on behalf of all of the local municipalities, all of which is further described in the Council report at the May 25, 2021 Council meeting.

Carried Unanimously





Should you require any additional information with respect to the matter above, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Kristen Newman

Director of Legal & Legislative Services (Clerk)